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Communique 

INSTANT PAYMENT THROUGH API  

1. On 06 April 2018, the Bank of Mauritius (Bank) launched a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the supply, 

installation, implementation, customisation, interfacing, training and support services for an Instant 

Payment Service through API. 
 

2. The Bank wishes to inform all bidders that it is availing of paragraph 4.15.4 of the RFP to terminate the 

said procurement proceedings. The Bank takes the opportunity to thank all bidders for the interest shown 

in the said procurement exercise.  
 

3. A revised RFP for the same project is now being launched anew by the Bank. All prospective bidders may 

download a copy thereof from the Bank’s website on https://www.bom.mu 
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